
 
Dear Orangeville Town Officials:  
 
We are excited to be offering this letter of support to focus on the benefits of our 
campus students, as well as our employment clients that are currently benefiting 
from using the free transportation in the Town of Orangeville Transit Pilot Project. 
In our case at both locations, our students and clients are using the Transit to get 
to and from school, onto jobs, and other community services that they are currently 
accessing in town. If this free service was discontinued, it would become 
unattainable for many in our community to continue to use this service. 
 
Please bring this letter of support at your next Town Council meeting on September 
23/24. 
 
Sincerely, Sharmaine Croydon 
 
 
 
Sharmaine Croydon, MEEL 
Program and Campus Coordinator 
Georgian College| 22 Centennial Rd. | Orangeville ON | L9W 1P8  
T: 1.365.838.0019 |  E: Sharmaine.Croydon@GeorgianCollege.ca 
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